
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Your son/daughter was given the opportunity to complete The Lancaster Model Online 
Health Questionnaire recently.  
 
We would welcome yours and your child’s support to help develop an online health 
questionnaire that is accessible and user friendly for year 6 school children. This is 
intended to replace The Lancaster Model Online Health Questionnaire that is currently 
offered. 
 
A short survey has been developed to ask year 6 children for their thoughts about this. 
They will be asked to complete it in school. In the meantime, please see the link below to 
the survey for your review: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=slTDN7CF9UeyIge0jXdO4-
Nt94_MHklNjHMMtq_V90ZUNlhDMkczVTJBT0pIS1oxSjlUSU9ITlZNOC4u. 
 
We would like to share this survey with your child but if you do not wish for them to take 
part, please could we ask that you inform school of your decision so that the class 
teacher(s) is / are aware so that they can ensure they are withdrawn. Please can you 
contact the school by the 14th March as we are asking schools to allow Year 6 
children to complete the survey the week of the 17th March 2025. 
 
If you would like to share your own thoughts on the health questionnaire your child has 
previously completed you are welcome to leave your comments via the following link 
hct.patientexperienceteam@nhs.net 
 
If there is any further information you require, please don’t hesitate to contact us via 0300 
123 7572 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jo Kerr 
PHN 5-19 School Nursing Team Lead for the East, Broxbourne and Welhat Locality  
Email: hct.shwbswh@nhs.net  
Telephone  0300 123 7572 
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